
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
ROOSEVELT COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 
**PUBLIC NOTICE** 

 
Roosevelt County Commissioners will be attending the Roosevelt County Chamber of Commerce Banquet on 
Jan. 9, 2020 at the Yam Theatre. A quorum of County Commissioners may be in attendance; however, no 
county business will be conducted. 
 
Roosevelt County Commissioners will be attending the NM Counties Winter Legislative Conference on Jan. 
21-23, 2020 in Santa Fe. A quorum of County Commissioners may be in attendance; however, no county 
business will be conducted. 
 
Roosevelt County Commissioners will be attending the 2020 Clovis/Portales Legislative Appreciation Day  
Feb. 3, 2020 in Santa Fe. A quorum of County Commissioners may be in attendance; however, no county 
business will be conducted. 
 
The Roosevelt County Commission regular meeting scheduled for Feb. 4, 2020 has been canceled. The next 
regular commission meeting will be Feb. 18, 2020. 
 
 
 
This is to certify that a copy of this agenda was emailed to local and regional media outlets, a copy was provided to the County Clerk’s Office, 
and posted on the Roosevelt County website www.rooseveltcounty.com by Tuesday, Jan. 7, 2020 by 10:45 a.m. 

    
 

          _________________________________________________ 

            Amber Hamilton, County Manager  
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